
USB Wall Socket meet All Australian standards

wommen died using cheap usb charger

 We agree fully with the Australian  governments warning to ensure your USB charger has passed our stringent  Australian standards after a few

incidents in the past week including a  young woman that tragically lost her life from using a cheap USB device.

 Whilst the USB Wall Sockets range of products are vastly different from the  products that caused the fatality we still want to take the time to  remind

you all our products have passed all the required Australian  safety tests but also remind you there is other Chinese copy USB Wall Socket on  eBay

that we can’t be so sure about. If in doubt ask for the safety  certificate.

 Be safe people.
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